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Chairman, Mark Petros, on Thursday, September 29, 2022 at 6:00pm in the Meeting Room of the Municipal 
Building, called the Special Meeting of the Sewickley Township Board of Supervisors to order as advertised in the 
Tribune Review on Monday, September 26, 2022.  The members of the Board of Supervisors present were Mark 
Petros, Linda Harvey, and Bill Dull.  Also attending the meeting were Tom Methven and Susan Leukhardt.  
 
 
Mark Petros led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 
 

No Public Comment on Agenda Items 
 
 
2023 Budget Review 
 
The revenues and partial expenses of the General Fund Budget were discussed. 
 
 
No General Public Comment 
 
 
New / Old Business 
 
The Board of Supervisors are looking for any persons interested in serving as a Township Auditor.  Please send 
letters of interest to the Sewickley Township Municipal Building for consideration. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Board of Supervisors will be held on Wednesday, October 19, 2022 at 7:00pm. 
. 

 
With no further business to come before the Board, Mark Petros made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Bill Dull.  

Voting:  Mr. Petros, Mrs. Harvey, Mr. Dull; yes.  Meeting adjourned at 8:23pm. 

 

 
 
 
 
Susan D. Leukhardt 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 


